
The City of Leavenworth, KS is accepting Bids from qualified vendors for pool concrete and 
masonry restorations at the City’s indoor pool facility. Interested vendors may obtain copies of 
the actual bid specifications from Andrew See (City Finance Dept. 913-684-0346 
andrew.see@firstcity.org). Bids must be received by the City Clerk’s office (100 N. 5th St. 
Leavenworth, KS 66048) no later than 1:00 p.m. February 28th, 2025 at which time and place 
the proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud. There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting 
at 9 a.m. on February 11th, 2025, on site at the Riverfront Community Center (123 S. Esplanade 
Street).  All firms wishing to bid on this project MUST ATTEND this meeting. Proposals must be 
submitted in sealed envelopes with all required documents included and be clearly 
marked with “2025 - Indoor Pool Masonry”.  Failure to comply may preclude 
consideration of the proposal. The City’s governing body reserves the right to reject any and 
all bids and to waive informalities. THE CITY OF LEAVENWORTH By: Sarah Bodensteiner, 
City Clerk. 
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